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and finale. so many good people helped us so much in the 
In appreciation 1970 study of Evenin g Grosbea ks in central New Brunswick! 
success of thbeis unintentionally omitt ed from any list of names we might 
Lest someone · tl d h ti l for your 1 t tha.nk every one of you earnes y an ear Y 
ass~m~~eti~nsu~f time and effort and for your cooper ation on beha lf of 
con r u t Each of you has been a strong link in t he chai n of events 
;:

0
r;;~u~ed the part of our story that has be come Chapte r VI, Thank 

you, .!.!,9h of you, so very much. 

Alth ough we are pre sently hoping t o look further into the situati on 
t he Evening Grosbeaks in New Brunswi ck, perm1 t us, please, to termin ate 

of t ey at this point. Our he art-felt t hanks go out to all thos e read ers 
;~~ :a~ expressed intere st in t he expe r iences we have described in the 
previous chapters, 

99 Warrenton Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut 06105 

EBBA thanks Mr, and ¥.rs. Parks for bring us six years of 
enthusiasm and a great amount of useable data derived from 
their work in New Brunswick. We reluctantly added the last 
paragraph to the stoey, above, because we are hoping there 
will be a Chapter VII, Thank you, Mr, and Mrs, Parks. 

The Editor, 

• • • 

.£ ~ !. !. i g_ ~ !! i ~ !!! 
In EBBA ~TEWS 33(3) 1 138, we reported that House Finch 75-07477 trap­

ped by :Mr, G, Hapgood Parks on 9 March 1970 at Hartford, Conn., wa~ banded 
by Mr, Richard Cohen at Atlantic Beach, N.Y,, on July 15, 1969, This date 
should have read July 15, 1968, we are now informed by Mr, Parks, Ed, 

llou.-Dec. 

A 6,r/ 8'1Ilt!ers D,uy 
By l{altJ, K Bell 

December 1970, ••• EBBA's president, Emil J, Berger, in his 
comments in the last issue of EBBA News commented as follows (in 
part) •• ,"Every bander's log is full of facts. Every fact is part 
of a fascinating jigsaw puzzle, Every bit of information left bu-
ried is a hole in the picture we are all trying to piece together." 
Emil is quite rir;ht and in my column this time I'll give some of the 
results and observations at our Allegheny Front(Mountain) Migration 
Observatory (AFMO) as Dr. George A, Hall has aptly named our old Red 
Creek CaMpground o.q, Station, Althou~h George Hall and myself are 

39 

listed as the so-called leaclers of this particular project, it is the 
dedicated effort of all the banders of the Brooks Bird Club, especial-
ly Connie Katholi, Jack Linehan, John Morgan, Anne Shreve and Cora 
Williams that have provided the data that is becominf!; more meaningful 
each year, 

None of us are real sure why some species migrate through our 
netting area and others avoid it almost completely, We have no solid 
answers but I will list some of the things that take place there in 
the hopes that others will examine the material at hand and express 
their views. By pooling our thought it is hoped that we can eventually 
come up with some meaningful answers to this migration puzzle. 

There seem, to be at least 6 warbl er species which use the mountain 
flyway in greater numbers than the Atlantic coast as a regular avenue of 
travel to their wintering grounds, I am including another species in this 
list - the Bay-breasted Warbler, We usually get this species in good num­
bers but this fall's total of 206 is higher than usual. The big day for 
the Bay-breast this fall was September 17 when 47 were captured, At least 
seven other species seem to prefer the coastal route. The following chart 
illustrates this, 




